
11. McLEANS ISLAND ROAD – PROPOSED RUMBLE STRIPS

The City Streets Unit sought the Board’s approval for the installation of rumble strips and improved
signage on both approaches to the two 90 degree bends in McLeans Island Road.

The cost of the project would be met from the residual funding earlier made available by the Board.

Members expressed their delight and support for what was being proposed and extended their thanks
to the staff involved. Also raised was the Board’s earlier endeavours to have the Council realign this
particular section of road and of the opportunity still available for the Board to raise the matter again as
a submission to the Draft Financial Plan for 2003.

The Board resolved:

1. That full width rumble strips be constructed on both approaches to each of the ninety-degree
bends on McLeans Island Road.

2. That the permanent warning signs be upgraded as required along with the addition of the
rumble strip warning signage.


